
From: John Roesch
To: Kelli Gillard; Keith Morrison
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FW: Hope Bay NIRB Extension Request
Date: June 14, 2023 9:59:40 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow
direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Kelli, I just received this e-mail from one of my consultants. The KIA requests a one-week
extension to the review of the Hope Bay Project 2022 Annual Report to NIRB from June 26 to July

3rd, 2023.
 
Please advise if this can be provided.
 
Thank you.
 
John
 
John Roesch, P.Eng.
Senior Hope Bay Project Officer
Kitikmeot Inuit Association Dept. of Lands
PO BOX 360
Kugluktuk, NU
X0B0E0       CANADA
Ph: 867.982.3310 ext: 231
Fx: 867.982.3311
JRoesch@lands.kitia.ca
www.kitia.ca
 
 
 

From: Richard Nesbitt <richard.nesbitt@environmentalsciences.ca> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2023 8:46 AM
To: John Roesch <JRoesch@lands.kitia.ca>
Cc: Jo-Anne Lane <joanne.lane@environmentalsciences.ca>
Subject: Hope Bay NIRB Extension Request
 
Hi John,
 
We’re moving a bit slower through the reviews of the Hope Bay NIRB annual report than we’d
hoped. Could you ask the NIRB for a week extension?
 
Thanks!
Richard
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Richard Nesbitt, M.Sc.
Senior Aquatic Scientist
P: 705-645-0021 ext 305
www.environmentalsciences.ca

 
 

http://www.environmentalsciences.ca/

